
 

Academia and Researchers 

 
The Solid Waste Association of North America (SWANA) Northern Lights Chapter Conference 
returns to Winnipeg from June 11–13, 2025. This year’s program features innovative research on 
solid waste and material management from across the Prairies alongside applied operational 
insights from practitioners, engineers, and public sector leaders. 

Why attend? 

• Connect with government, operators, and consultants seeking practical solutions 
• Attend university-led sessions on PFAS, circular materials, and composting innovation 
• Join tours of Winnipeg’s landfill, recycling, and zero waste initiatives 
• Share your research and explore student opportunities for learning and engagement 

Support student involvement: 
We encourage faculty and researchers to share this opportunity with students and student groups 
who are interested in environmental science, engineering, waste systems, or circular economy. 
The conference includes: 

• Free student memberships 
• A dedicated Young Professionals Event for networking and career development 

Early-bird pricing ends April 30, 2025. Register your team now to save on rates and secure 
access to the tours and sessions most relevant to your operations. 

→ View the draft agenda 

→ Register today 

Thank you to our generous sponsors who help make this training possible. 

Interested in becoming a sponsor? View the package here. 
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